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2100 RENAISSANCE BLVD., SUITE 100 
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October 18, 2016 
 

Mr. Eric S. Carr 
Plant Manager 
PSEG Nuclear, LLC 
Hope Creek Generating Station 
P.O. Box 236 
Hancocks Bridge, NJ  08038 
 
Dear Mr. Carr: 
 
SUBJECT: SEPTEMBER 7, 2016, NRC GENERIC FUNDAMENTALS EXAMINATION 

RESULTS FOR HOPE CREEK GENERATING STATION  
 (COVER LETTER PUBLICLY AVAILABLE, ENCLOSURES WITHHELD FROM 

PUBLIC)  
 
On September 7, 2016, the U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) administered the 
generic fundamentals examination (GFE) section of the written operator licensing examination 
to employees of your facility.  All eight applicants passed the exam.  Enclosed with this letter are 
a copy of the final answer key, the grading results for your facility, and a copy of the individual 
examination answer sheet for the employees.  Please forward the results to the individuals 
along with the copy of their respective answer sheets.  
 
A copy of the BWR GFE and the answer key are available for your review on the NRC’s web 
site approximately 60 days following the examination administration date at: 
http://www.nrc.gov/reactors/operator-licensing/generic-fundamentals-examinations.html.  
 
If you have any questions concerning the examination, please contact me at 610-337-5306. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
/RA/ 
 

       
Donald E. Jackson, Chief 
Operations Branch 
Division of Reactor Safety 

Docket No. 50-354 
 
Enclosures (Non-Public): 
1. September 2016, NRC GFE Grade Report 
 for Hope Creek 
2. Individual NRC Examination Answer Sheets 

 
cc w/o enclosures:  Distribution via ListServ 
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